
Health Minister Robin Swann self-
isolating after receiving exposure
alert

Health Minister Robin Swann is self-isolating after receiving an exposure
notification this evening from the StopCOVID NI proximity app.

Evidence bank documents underline
extremely difficult choices

Public debate on measures to combat the growth of Covid-19 is essential,
Health Minister Robin Swann has made clear.

Road safety at schools – an update
#dundeewestend
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I was pleased to received an update last week that Police Scotland had given
assurances that it is assisting in the city council’s school road safety
campaign by deploying officers to areas surrounding schools with the new
school term starting this week.

I have had numerous concerns from residents about safety outside our local
schools and, in particular, the need for all drivers to adhere to the 20mph
speed limit at schools to assist pupil safety.

In the run up to the October school holidays I had, in particular, concerns
raised about the speed of a minority of vehicles around the West End campus
of St Joseph’s Primary School, Victoria Park Primary School and Balgay Hill
Nursery School, and I asked the city council to reinforce the message about
safe, slow driving near schools and was given assurances that this would be
done.   

The input of Police Scotland on this important safety issue is very welcome.

Mallon launches Planning Engagement
Partnership – to improve community
engagement in the planning process

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has announced the establishment of a
Planning Engagement Partnership.

Measures to strengthen laws protecting
children from sexual exploitation to
be taken forward

Justice Minister Naomi Long today announced her intention to strengthen
existing law to provide greater protection for children from sexual
exploitation, and to introduce a specific offence banning upskirting
following the Review of the Law on Child Sexual Exploitation.
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